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23rd April 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 5 – Online Learning           

 

We are currently making contact with all our Year 5 families to ensure that children are able to access 

the online learning at home. At the moment school work is added daily to our website, at the link here: 

https://www.gpa.education/ 

 

We would like to know: 

1. Do you have access to a device that can access the internet? 

2. Are you able to access the home learning from the Gladstone website? 

 

To answer these questions please click on the link below (this will take less than one minute!): 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nowK81Jo8E2Ms5kmm08dZp_BfFRPLRpFgnJ6zt

EdmodUMEVIUVJQUUNESDZORkpQSFRLNzJTWFUzNS4u 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

With best wishes from all at Gladstone,  

 

 

The Year 5 Team  

Gladstone Primary Academy 
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